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VILLAGE OF BRADFORD
Special Session
May 23, 2019

Council met in special session at 6:30 p.m. with Mayor Stump presiding.  Roll call; Wooddell, Wirrig, Warner, and Daugherty present.   Balmert and Swank absent

Purpose of the meeting was to begin discussion on solutions to eliminate I & I issues in the Village.  Administrator Looker discussed the laws that the EPA are beginning to enforce and advised that the Village must begin working on a plan to inspect each property.  It is expected that many sump pumps and down spouts are draining into the sanitary sewer contributing heavily to the problem.  It was determined that the Administrator will put together a draft informational brochure and bring back to discuss further.

Warner moved to adjourn the meeting with a second by Wooddell.  All voted yea.



______________					________________________
Mayor – Don Stump					Clerk – Brenda B. Selanders	





VILLAGE OF BRADFORD
Regular Session
May 23, 2019

Council met in regular session at 7:00 p.m. with Mayor Stump presiding.  Roll call; Wooddell, Wirrig, Warner, Balmert, and Daugherty and present.   Swank absent


Motion by Daugherty with a second by Balmert to approve the regular session minutes of May 9 as presented.  All voted yea.

BUSINESS FROM THE FLOOR
· Resident Bert Roeth was present regarding property known as the apple orchard property at the end of Fairview.  He has some interest in purchasing and building a single family dwelling on it and would like to get councils feelings. This property has no street frontage and after discussion, the Administrator will get with Solicitor Gutmann for additional information and bring back to the next meeting.
 

ADMINISTRATOR/ENGINEER
· Advised that letter to EPA has been sent regarding I & I plans.
· Advised that the income survey has been sent to random recipients as required.
· Advised that the 2nd pay appl. From M&T for $69,891.06 was received for payment.
· Advised that he has discussed the request for a sweep of junk motor vehicles with one of the Sheriff Dept. supervisors.  

MAYOR STUMP
· Discussed the fence ordinance.  It was determined that it was still in the ordinance committee for further discussion.

OLD BUSINESS 
· Continued I&I discussion from the special meeting.  Determined that in addition to educating the public, an ordinance will also need to be addressed.

NEW BUSINESS
· Discussion was held regarding solicitation in the Village.  Administrator Looker will get with the Solicitor to draft potential changes to an ordinance.



 

With no further business to discuss, Balmert moved to adjourn with a second by Warner at 7:45 p.m.  All voted yea.




______________					________________________
Mayor – Don Stump					Clerk – Brenda B. Selanders	
